
 

 

16 December 2021  

AAGPS SPORTS UPDATE – NEW AAGPS WEBSITE & APP   

The AAGPS are pleased to announce the launch our new look website and the 

implementation of an AAGPS app for all sporting fixtures from 2022. The website is 

a key part of our new integrated sports management platform, developed in 

conjunction with JARO Sports. 

This platform consists of three components: 

- The new public Website 

- A custom Mobile App for member schools and the public, which can be found 

in the Apple Store or on Google Play which allows access to all fixtures and 

results in the palm of your hand, wherever you may be 

- An Administration platform 

 

New Features: 

- Easy navigation into every key section directly from the 

homepage via the dynamic season panels, or the quick 

navigation links in top right-hand corner 

 

- Combined calendar of fixtures 

and events directly accessible 

from the homepage. 

- Real-time results and ladders for 

each sport in each division, 

updated as soon as captured in 

the App. 



- Links to full score details in platforms like 

MyCricket, with summary results displayed 

on the website. 

- Past results available within each sport. 

 

Questions? 

 

Please contact: 

 

Nigel Price, Executive Officer, AAGPS, eo@aagps.nsw.edu.au 

 

Todd Wheatland, CEO, JARO todd@gojaro.com 

 


